
 

 
 

 
 
 
Ref: AWE 
Date: 13 November 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The platform for communicating with parents and carers is changing. Edulink will be phased                           
out over the coming weeks and a new application called MyChildAtSChool (MCAS) will                         
replace it. MCAS can be accessed on mobile phones and tablets as a downloadable                           
application or via a web-based platform. 
 
You will soon receive an email to invite you to the MCAS app. The email will include a                                   
Redeem Code and Username. We recommend that you download the application before                       
engaging with the email to make the login simpler. 
 
Edulink One will stop functioning in the first week of December. Once you have access to                               
MCAS you will no longer need Edulink and can uninstall or delete the application. 
 
It is essential that you engage with the MCAS login as this will provide you with critical                                 
announcements from the school. 
 
https://www.mychildatschool.com/  
 
Thank you for your support with this transition. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr A Webb 
Assistant Headteacher 
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